MOAA Resources

It's been a while since I've chatted about the resources available through MOAA and the
Alamo Chapter. When | retired in 2014, my passion was to help folks transitioning from
the military to their new careers. This included the spouses who transition with each
move. We’'ve come a long way since then.

MOAA continues to build upon a very strong platform through its website
WWW.Mmoaa.org to provide members and non-members with a portfolio of resources.

There are marvelous virtual career fairs and workshops. | highly recommend the
member-only publications, the Transition Guide, Marketing Yourself for a Second
Career, and Guard/Reserve Retirement Guide. MOAA also provides resume critiques
and reviews for both civilian and federal resumes.

The Alamo Chapter expands upon these, providing local resources for those
transitioning. Col David Patrick, the Texas MOAA Transition Advisor, sends a weekly
email of resources and events to a wide email list. If you would like to add your email to
the list, send it to me at kamconsulthr@gmail.com.

Both David and | meet with folks interested in one-on-one discussions on their individual
transition plan. We are not into resume writing, that’s your job. However, we consult
with you on developing your transition strategies. Through the network with the JBSA
Transition Alliance, we can assist in connecting you with ideas and possible connections.
The Alamo Chapter transition team is also active in the community, assisting in the
production of job fairs and other events that benefits those transitioning.

Transitioning is your responsibility. We can assist, guide, recommend, ... However, the
task is yours. You must not feel alone in the process. We are here to help.

We are also looking to beef up the transition team. If you are interested, please connect
with me for more details.

Best wishes in your adventure.

Kathryn “Kitty” Meyers, LtCol, USAF, SPHR, SHRM-SCP
Transition Liaison Officer



